
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Contact: Richard Loiselle                                                                                                                    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Phone: (705) 267-1421, ext. 245 
E-mail: richard.loiselle@cscdgr.education                                                                                                                          December 6, 2021 

 
 

ELECTIONS AT THE CONSEIL SCOLAIRE CATHOLIQUE 
DE DISTRICT DES GRANDES RIVIÈRES 

  
 
Timmins, December 6, 2021 - At its last regular meeting of the year, December 4, 2021, the trustees of the 
Conseil scolaire catholique de district des Grandes Rivières have once again placed their trust in Langis Dion by 
re-electing him as Chairperson.  
 
Mr. Dion was elected Chairperson, by acclamation, position he will hold for a seventh-straight mandate. “Our 
Board remains one of the best boards in the province. I look forward to continuing to work with my fellow 
trustees in a spirit of teamwork. We pledge to continue to make Catholic education a pillar of the Ontario 
education system for the sake of our children.” emphasized Mr. Langis Dion. Mr. Roger Grégoire will serve as 
Vice-chairperson to Mr. Dion. Mr. Grégoire said, “I am honoured to serve you as Vice-Chairperson this upcoming 
year. I will strive through all my words and actions to reflect our Board’s mission and vision statement.” 
 
Mrs. Charbonneau, past vice-chair will continue to serve in her wards of Kirkland Lake, Earlton and surrounding 
areas. ”Thank you, my colleagues, for your support theses past years.  We are pursuing to make the best 
decisions for our students and our Board.” maintains Mrs. Charbonneau. 
 
Finally, Mrs. Sylvie Petroski, Director of Education presented her 2020-2021 Annual Report.  “This publication is 
the proof of our commitment to our French-Catholic youth.” stated Mrs. Petroski during the meeting.  The 
Annual Report is featured on the Board’s Web site www.cscdgr.education. 
 
Mrs. Sylvie Petroski, Director of Education proceeded to congratulate both Mr. Dion, Mr. Grégoire and to thank 
Mrs. Charbonneau for their continued support in French Catholic education. 
 

 
–End– 

   
 

mailto:richard.loiselle@cscdgr.education
https://www.cscdgr.education/

